
Rod, 

 

It has been a very busy summer so far and I finally am able to shoot off a  

quick email. The flooring has been an absolute force multiplier for us! We  

have been able to expediently move cargo across the area of our operations to  

Units in need. I have attached one of my favorite pictures of us and the cargo  

we brought to a Unit at an airfield in Poland. Thank you for the work and time  

you put in. It was highly appreciated! Thank you sir! 

 

 

Very respectfully, 

 

Justin G. Winter 

CPT, AV 

Company Commander 

E Co, 1-214th GSAB 

 

Hangar 1035, Room 9 

VOIP DSN: 314-546-8216 

VOIP COMM: +49 611-143-546-8216 

Cell: +49 15170878241 

Email: Justin.g.winter.mil@mail.mil 
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